
 

 

Happy 4th of July! 

Look for art around Carson Valley and 

complete the Carson Valley Art Scavenger 

Hunt in July. Hope to see you soon! 

 

Thanks to everyone who completed our 

CVAC online survey. Your answers will 

become part of our planning for the 

coming year. 

 

Plans are underway for our next concert 

series to begin Oct. 8, 2021. We are 

currently looking for businesses and 

individuals to sponsor the 2021-22 concert 

series and the October Carson Valley Art 

Studio Tour.  For more details, call the 

Carson Valley Arts Council office or visit 

our website at www.cvartscouncil.com  

2021 Calendar 
 
Artists Studio Tour Applications Open - 
closes July 31 
 
June 1 through July 30 - Margie Leslie 
Exhibit 
 
July - Carson Valley Art Scavenger Hunt 

July 1 – New CVAC Membership  
Year Begins! 
 
July 30 - Artists Registration Deadline 
 
Oct. 8-10 - Carson Valley Art Studio Tour 
www.cvast.org 
 
Oct 8 – FIRST CONCERT! 

 

https://cvartscouncil.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=c5b2e56ae098aed666ebe21b7&id=eea9933603&e=16861ab8fa�
https://cvartscouncil.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=c5b2e56ae098aed666ebe21b7&id=2691705ae4&e=16861ab8fa�


 

Carson Valley’s Second Annual 
Art Scavenger Hunt Is Here! 

 

Art is all around us in Carson Valley. The Carson Valley Arts Council is holding its Second Annual Art 

Scavenger Hunt that will run July 1 thru July 20.  

This family-friendly activity will send participants on an art quest throughout Douglas County. CVAC’s Art 

Scavenger Hunt features 8 places where art pieces are located. Entries will include the name or description 

of the art, where it is located, along with the entrant’s name, and phone number.  

The Scavenger Hunt form is available online at www.cvartscouncil.com or you can pick up a copy at the 

CVAC offices at 1572 US Hwy 395, Minden. Completed answers are due by 5 pm, July 20, 2021. A winner 

will be selected from the correct answers and receive a one year CVAC membership and a $50 gift 

certificate to a local restaurant. Answers may be submitted through the following methods:  

• Drop off the completed paper copy at the CVAC offices, 1572 US Hwy 395, Minden. Paper copies can be 

printed by visiting cvartscouncil.com. Printed copies can also be mailed to CVAC, P.O. Box 244.  

• E-mail the completed form to cvartscouncil@yahoo.com.  

For more information, contact Carson Valley Arts Council, cvartscouncil@yahoo.com or 775- 782-8207. 

 

mailto:cvartscouncil@yahoo.com�


New Carson Valley Arts Council 
Membership Year Begins July 1! 

Thank you for supporting CVAC this past year.  The new CVAC membership year starts 

on July 1. CVAC invites you to become a member, renew your membership, or make a 

donation to help support the arts in Douglas County. Become a member online. 

Your Carson Valley Arts Council Membership creates shared ownership of a vision 

for the future and supports the Arts locally. It establishes a partnership that benefits you, 

the Carson Valley Arts Council, and our community by engaging you in our programs, 

activities, and decision making. 

Membership Benefits…Membership is open to all individuals, businesses, and non-

profit organizations on an annual basis ranging from $25 to $500. Member benefits 

include: Season Tickets, individual tickets to concerts at a discount, invitations to visual 

art openings, and fundraisers. You will also receive E-mail reminders about upcoming 

activities. Be a Patron of the Arts! 

Learn more about Carson Valley Arts Council memberships at www.cvartscouncil.com. 

You can renew your membership or join CVAC online or call 775-782-8207 or drop by 

our office at the Copeland Cultural Arts Center, 1572 US Hwy 395, Minden. Your tax-

deductible contribution will strengthen and support CVAC programs and help enhance 

the area’s cultural environment.  

You can also support the arts through tax deductible donations throughout the year. 

  

Thank you! 

 

https://www.cvartscouncil.com/membership/�
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Margie Leslie 

Art Exhibit at 

Copeland Gallery 

Carson Valley Arts Council (CVAC) presents local artist Margie Leslie at the Copeland 
Gallery in Minden June 1, 2021 through July 30, 2021. Stop by the Carson Valley Arts 
Council Gallery to see her art work or purchase one. Margie's work includes 
watercolors, colored pencil, Giclee and photography prints. The exhibit can be viewed 
Monday through Saturday 10 am to 5 pm.  Some of Margie's work will be available for 
purchase. 

Watch a short video on our Facebook page of Margie and her work.  

Margie started her art career with classes at the College of San Mateo. She studied 
with, among others, James Torlakson, a watercolorist who has been shown in several 
New York galleries, Joe Price, who has created a unique process of hand-pulling prints, 
and Judith Morley whose expertise is in life drawing. Margie has received numerous 
awards from art associations in the area. 

Please contact us for additional information or questions by calling the Carson Valley 
Arts Council office at 775-782-8207. Visit our website at www.cvartscouncil.com to 
learn more about CVAC and upcoming events. The Copeland Gallery is located at1572 
US Hwy 395, Minden (corner of Hwy 395 and County Road).  
 

https://fb.watch/69a6cQVFAz/�
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Artists 

Applications 

Close the End of July 

Can you imagine a more blissful combination than brilliant fall colors, a spectacular 
mountain range, and a pastoral valley all while basking in the glow of fine art and 
music? October 8-10, 2021, The Carson Valley Arts Council will host the first annual 
Carson Valley Art Studio Tour. 

• Artists can now apply to participate at this time, as well as local artists will to 
share studio space. https://cvastour.org 

• All fine art media will be considered, and shared studio space will be 
coordinated by the CVAST team. 

• Along with featuring some of the finest art and art demonstrations, they plan to 
include live music at select locations. 

• Event Contact: cvartscouncil@yahoo.com 

Artists: To apply or get more information go to https://cvastour.org. 

https://cvastour.org/�


 

Can YOU Help Sponsor CVAC Events? 

Each year Carson Valley Arts Council depends on local organizations to support the 
arts in our local community.  After a year of closed and cancelled events, CVAC is 
planning for the 2021-22 concert series to begin Oct. 8, 2021 through May 2022. Your 
help is needed to make this a reality. 
 
Visit the Carson Valley Arts Council website for sponsorship levels for the 2021-22 
concert series, plus other projects. https://www.cvartscouncil.com/sponsors/ 
 
Galleries, restaurants and other businesses are encouraged to become part of the 2021 
Carson Valley Art Studio Tour. Add you business on the tour map as a sponsor this 
year. https://www.cvartscouncil.com/carson-valley-art-studio-tour/ 
 
Sponsor the Tour or the Concerts and be listed supporting for both events! All sponsors 
are also listed on the CVAC website. 

 
 

https://www.cvartscouncil.com/sponsors/�
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Carson Valley Arts Council 
 

Become a Member of CVAC 
 

Volunteer with CVAC 
 

 

Donate to Arts and CVAC 

Copyright © 2021 Carson Valley Arts Council, All rights reserved. 
The Carson Valley Arts Council was recognized and designated as the Local Arts Agency (LAA) 
for Douglas County by the Douglas County Board of Commissioners and a 501(c)3 non-profit. 

 
Our mailing address is:  

Carson Valley Arts Council 
1572 US Hwy 395, Suite A 

Minden, NV 89423 Q 775-782-8207 
 

A Community United and Inspired by the Arts 
#ArtsinCarsonValley 
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